
 

10-30-2020 Parent updates 

 

 

Greetings parents, this is Ms. Boyd calling with some important reminders and 
updates. 
 
Title I Information on can be found on our school’s website under the Title I tab. 
You will find the School-based and BCPS Parent and Family Engagement Plans as 
well as the School-Parent Compact. These are also available as a hard copy located 
in office and are available in different languages. 
 
Thank you to all our parents and guardians who get your child to school on time 
regardless if your child is learning in school or at home. Classes begin promptly at 
8:00 and students need to be in class or logged on at that time.  Your cooperation is 
greatly appreciated. I ask you all again to please review your child’s well-being 
before you send them to school. If they come to school and present with any 
COVID related symptoms, they may be sent home for 10 days or until they receive a 
negative test result. So, if they are not feeling well, please keep them home. 
 
This weekend we all turn our clocks back for Daylight savings time! Enjoy the extra 
hour! 
 
Please remember that next Tuesday, Nov. 3 is Election day and a planning day for 
teachers, no school for students 
 
Finally, whether you are celebrating Halloween or not, we hope everyone has a 
safe and fun weekend.  
 
Thank you and enjoy your evening!! 


